
16. COMMUNITY BOARD SEMINAR MEETING

The report of the seminar meeting held on 14 August 2002 is attached.

Staff
Recommendation: 1. That the Board approve the siting of the lights at Springfield Road, and

that City Streets proceed with the design of the intersection. City
Streets to come back to the Board with the design and consultation
information.

2. That the Board continue reviewing the Board Objectives 2002/04 at
their next seminar meeting and that the performance measures be
reviewed quarterly.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.


